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UPDATING OF CONTACT INFORMATION OF FMA 5 MANAGEMENT
BOARD

1 message

FMAS5 Secretariat <fma5.gov@gmail.com> Fri, Jun 18, 2021 at 2:49 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, crfmscddmimaropa@gmail.com

Good Day!

The FMA 5 Secretariat is now updating the contact information of the Management Board for
easy communication for the upcoming regular meetings and activities. For a preview, we will be
having quarterly meetings, EAFM development planning, and workshops.

In relation to this, we would like to follow up our request on sending an

alternate representative for FMA 5 MB, that will attend in meetings and activities on behalf of
RED Ferrer. Also we are requesting if you could fill up the updated contact information of RED
Ferrer and RED Ferrer's representative.

This is the google form link: https://forms.gle/JqgM2t9h2xQQQW6ec8

Thank you and God Bless!

All the best,
FMA 5 Secretariat



